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Dates to Remember

❖ Aug. 18: First day
of school

❖ Sept. 1: PD Day;
Early Dismissal;

❖ Sept. 6: Labor
Day-No School

❖ Sept. 21: P/T
Conference- No
School

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK

Greetings to All,
As we embark upon a new school year, I am excited to
see all the returning and new faces that will grace our
campus. Our students miss us, and we miss them. While
we still face the challenge of a pandemic, we should
keep in mind that we must keep safety at the forefront of
our daily interactions. Temperature checks and the
requirement of masks for all who enter Broadmoor are in
place and will be closely monitored and imposed. Anyone
who enters the building with a temperature of 100.4
degrees or higher must exit the building and return when
they no longer show fever symptoms.

Our babies will return to us in just a few days, and we are
excited to see them. This year, we are hopeful about the
student/teacher interaction as rigorous instruction will
occur in every classroom. Scholars must be in
attendance daily to ensure they receive quality instruction
and any support needed to succeed. Feel free to contact
us with questions to gain a clear understanding and have
a smooth transition into the new school year. Beginning
in September, please check out our Facebook page and
the district website for monthly updates.

We forged ahead through the uncertain last year and
were successful. This year, we will make learning great
again!

Ms. Wiley,
Principal

Points to Remember

❖ Follow the 3-W’s
● Wear your

mask
● Wash your

hands
● Watch your

distance
❖ School Day Times

● 7:30 am
(Student
arrival)

● 7:30-8:00
(breakfast)

● 8:00
Instruction
begins

● 3:15-(End of
Instructional
Day)


